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Post-Christmas caving in Tatras.
It is customary for climbers in Krakow to spend the time between Christmas and New Year in Tatras. In the national 
park there are 500 caves of all sizes. The author was able to spend a week among Polish caver friends in 2002. The 
hospitality was overwhelming. Many of the cavers expressed a wish to explore caves in Norway. Also, further 
Norwegian visitors to Zakopane will be very welcome.
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